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Glamping Fiesta fun in Lorne, reinvesting back into the coast

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee hosted 40 campers in its sold out, inaugural Glamping Fiesta in Lorne over the Queen’s Birthday weekend. 

With fire pits, music, films, wine, gourmet meals, and camping in the comfort of the Luxury Bell Tents courtesy of Twilight Glamping, the Lorne Foreshore Caravan Park was the place to be as guests gathered together to enjoy the mild winter weather. 

Great Ocean Road Coast Chairman Ken Northwood said the organisation was delighted with the results and looking at new ways to drive winter trade.

“It was a great weekend and we were delighted to work in partnership with local traders and look at new ways to attract people to the coast during winter.  Like all of our commercial operations, all proceeds from the weekend get reinvested back into the coast, caravan park and community.”

Mr Northwood said food and wine for the weekend was all locally sourced with the Swing Bridge Café putting on a gourmet bbq, including a range of locally sourced meats and salads.

“Due to popular demand, we will make this an annual offer at Lorne,” said Mr Northwood. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Great Ocean Road Coast Committee’s three, directly-managed caravan parks are unique with upcoming experience packages in the Anglesea Family Caravan Park and Torquay Foreshore Caravan Park.  

The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee is a not-for-profit organisation that manages 37km of public land and coastline from Torquay to Lorne.  All dollars raised through our commercial operations are reinvested back into the coastal environment, caravan parks and the community. 

Media enquiries: David Petty - 0437 557 960
World-leading coastal protection and experiences for all

David Petty - 0437 557 960
image1.jpeg
Great Ocean Road
Coast Committee Inc




